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FIMVO'S AUTUMNAL NEWSLETTER IS HERE

FiMVO team is finally fully back in business and we are excited for this Autumn!

On this newsletter we would like to talk about

MAH Training on September 20th at 10 CET

Verification Basics for MAHs on October 27th at 10 CET

EMVO LoA: Small Markets (Brexit) FAQ

Batch data not uploaded in NMVS – lessons learned

WELCOME TO MAH TRAINING ON SEPTEMBER 20TH

We invite you to FiMVO's MAH Training event (previously "Info Meeting for MAHs") on

September 20th, at 10:00 CET (11:00 Finnish time) to discuss current topics such as

next year's invoicing, contract matters and alert status. In addition, we will share some

useful tips. We hope to get a lot of questions from you in advance of the event – you can

ask them when registering.

Register for the event here

NEW TO MEDICINES VERIFICATION? JOIN OUR TRAINING

https://app-fi.postiviidakko.fi/files/download/$archive$
http://www.laakevarmennus.fi/
https://www.lyyti.fi/reg/Info_Meeting_for_MAHs_2023/en


“VERIFICATION BASICS FOR MAHS” ON OCTOBER 27TH

We welcome you to our new training event Verification Basics for MAHs on October 27th

at 10 CET (11.00 Finnish time). In this training we will cover all the basics you need to

know about medicines verification as an MAH. If you're new to medicines verification or

want to refresh your knowledge, this training is for you! We would love for you to send

us questions or topic suggestions beforehand.

As a special guest speaker, we have Paul Mills, who will guide you through the ABC of

medicines verification.

Register for the event here

EMVO LOA: SMALL MARKETS (BREXIT) FAQ

EMVO’s FAQ section of their website has been extended with a new category to cover

the topic of Small Markets (Brexit). It aims to answer most common questions related to

the impact on small markets following Brexit and can be accessed under the Knowledge

Database -> FAQ -> Small Markets (Brexit).

 

Check the FAQ here

 

If you have any further questions about which types of licenses apply in NI, whether FMD

safety features should be applied or pack data is to be loaded into the UKNI MVS, please

contact the UK NCA at FMD.GMPenquiries@mhra.gov.uk.

BATCH DATA NOT UPLOADED IN NMVS – LESSONS

LEARNED

We would like to highlight the importance of ensuring that batch data has been

successfully uploaded in the NMVS prior to releasing the batch for distribution. Failure

to do so is a violation of the Delegated Regulation (EU) 2016/161, Art. 33, and may

cause harm to patients as it may lead to delays in them receiving their prescribed

medications.

Read the lessons learned drawn up by FiMVO

https://www.lyyti.fi/reg/Basics_for_MAHs_4527
https://emvo-medicines.eu/knowledge-database/
https://www.laakevarmennus.fi/en/news/batch-data-not-uploaded-nmvs-lessons-learned


As always, you can contact us 

Regarding contracts and invoices:

info@fimvo.fi 

Regarding alerts and medicines

verification system: nmvs@fimvo.fi 

 

FIMVO WISHES YOU HAPPY

AUTUMN!
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